
Special  EDC  Board  of  Supes
meeting
A special El Dorado County Board of Supervisors workshop has
been scheduled for Jan. 25.

The Department of Transportation will present two workshops
for discussion:

*  10am-noon  â€“  Alternatives  for  the  Cameron  Park  Drive
Interchange

* 1-5pm â€“ The proposed DOT 2010 Capital Improvement Program.

Both meetings will be at the Board of Supervisors Chambers,
330 Fair Lane, Placerville.
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